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Sports Day KS2 
Sports day for KS2 is tomorrow, Friday  12th July  starting at 9.30am and 
finishing around 11.30am.  
Let’s hope the weather forecast is accurate and we have a second dry day, 
following on from the Reception/ KS1 sports day last Friday. The overall 
winners were the yellows of Cornwall (or Australia). Many thanks to Mr Allen for organising 
and for the team of helpers who keep things ticking over. There was a healthy turnout of 
parents last week and we hope to see many of you for the KS2 event tomorrow. 

 

PTFA Summer Celebration: today: 3pm-4.30pm 
Please support the PTFA, the classes and the Year 6 children  who are trying to raise some 

money for school today.  Come along and spend some money today. 
 

 

 

 

 

End of Year Pupil Reports  

You will shortly receive your child’s end of year report, emailed in pdf form.  Please read and respond 

to acknowledge receipt by Tuesday 16th July, adding any relevant comments about your child’s 

year/report.  

 

Reminder of end of term dates 
End of year awards assembly: Year 3, 4, 5: Tuesday 16th July 9.10am 
End of year awards assembly:   Reception and Stepping Stones children: Wednesday 17th July 9.10am   
Y6 Leavers Production: “The Next Big Step”: Wednesday 17th July (2pm and 6pm)  
End of year awards assembly:   Year 1/ Year 2: Thursday 18th July 9.10am  
PTFA Year 3/ Year 4 Disco Tuesday 18th July 4.30pm-5.30pm   
PTFA Year 5/6 Disco: Tuesday 18th July. 6.00pm – 7.30pm   
Year 6 Leavers Assembly: Friday 19th July 9.10am 
We close for the end of term at 1.15pm on Friday 19th July. 
 
Please note that Reception children’s end of year awards will be given out at a combined 

Reception/Stepping Stones assembly. Awards to Year 1 children in Kiwi class take place on Thursday. 

The choir will be performing at the year 3,4,5 assemblies on Tuesday 16th July. 
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Y3/4 and Year 5/6 Discos: Thursday 18th July  
Year 3/4 Disco 4.30-5.30pm,  Year 5/6 Disco:. 6pm- 7.30pm.   

Tickets cost £2.50. For this each child will receive a goody bag that includes a snack  and 

drink . (No further snacks on sale.)  Children need to be collected by an adult at the end 

of the event.   

 

Mobile Phones 
The mobile phone rule for children applies right the way through till the end of term, including the 
disco. Y6 children may use disposable cameras for some time on the last day of term. 

 

 
 

PGL Medical/Parent Consent Forms 
Completed Medical/Consent forms for children going on this trip in September, were sent out 
to parents last week and were due back Monday 8th July. There are still a few children for 
whom we have not had a completed form. 

 

Attendance 
The class who had the highest attendance, which includes attendance data 

from Thursday, 4th July to Wednedsay, 10th July was Rose with 99.3%.  Well 

done Miss Zawistowicz’s class. 

 

 
Reading At Home  

The class with the highest percentage last week was Rowan with 91%.  The percentages 
of reading certificates given were as follows:  

Rowan: 91%.  Willlow: 81%.  Acer: 75%.  Maple: 56%.  Kiwi: 55%.  Redwood: 55%  
Cherry: 50%.  Spruce:  33%.  Poplar: 31%.  Sycamore:  14%.   (Due to Reception taster 
days, Rose is not included this week).   Very well done readers in Mrs Robinson’s class. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Kidd     

HEADTEACHER 

 

 

 


